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January 29, 2014

Osage Resources, LLC
6209 N. State Rd 61
Hutchinson, KS 67502

Re: Osage #19-04H
NE/4 Sec. 19-335-14W
Barber County, Kansas
15-007-23839-01-00

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is to inform you that you have been granted an additional extension of time in
which to close the drilling pits associated with the Osage #19-04H well.

The original 365 days for closure expired on 03/13/2013. This extensicn will expire on
05/01/2014. Conditions should have existed within this time frame to allow closure of this
drill pit. No additional extensions will be granted.

In the event there is water standing in these pits, please dewater and dispose of fluids in an
authorized disposal facility to expedite closure. Extension of this time frame automatically
extends the time period for filing the closure of surface pit form.

Failure to close the pit prior to the expiration date shall resultin a monetary penalty in
accordance with K.A.R. 82-3-602(a).

Please complete the pit closure form (CDP-4) through Kolar (Kansas On-Line Automated
Reporting) at hitps:/fkolar.kgs.ku.edu.

If you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact Kathy Haynes at
(316) 337-6243.

Sincerely,

A
Ryan A. Hoffman
Director

Cc: File
District
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January 20, 2014

Kathy Haynes

Kansas Corporation Commission
130 S. Market, Room 2078
Wichita, KS 67202-3802

RE: Osage No. 19-04H Reserve Pit
API[ #15007238390100

Osage No. HC-3 Reserve Pit

APl #15007237890100
Dear Ms. Haynes,
| am writing to request an additional extension of the pit closure for the above referenced wells.
In the letters dated 10/23/2013, it was noted that fluids should be dewatered and disposed of in an
authorized disposal facility. Much of the water has since evaporated, and the pits have begun to be
crowded; but the snowfall during the month of December and the extreme cold temperatures that

affected the area in the past couple of weeks have hampered additional efforts.

Now that conditions have improved, our field guys have resumed working to remave the remaining
water and are working with the schedule of a contract company to finish crowding the pits.

1 recognize that the previous letters stated that additional extension would not be granted, but Osage
would greatly appreciate an additional 15 days to finalize closing these two pits.

Please call me at §20.860.2225 to discuss further, if necessary.

Sincerely,

"y
Taeownd
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